
May 20, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

  We are excited about starting Summer Camp.  We will be doing things a 

little different this summer, but we are going to try our best to keep all our fun 

activities that the children look forward too. We have new policies and procedures 

(see COVID-19 attachment) but for the most part we were already taking these 

precautions to keep everyone healthy so it should not be too hard for us.    

Our week will consist of water play, ice cream, snowballs, arts and crafts, 

music, outside play, and FUN!!!  We will still get ice cream once week but instead 

of walking, for now, I will pick it up and the kids will eat it at school.  We will also 

get snowballs once a week, the snowball truck parks out front and the snowball 

man has no contact with anyone, he stays inside the truck and hands the cups of 

ice to me, and then I add the syrup from the outside of the truck.  We will have 

water play 3 days a week but unfortunately for now this will only be for the older 

kids. (I will let you know if your child will be participating). Once we get into phase 

2, these rules may change and we may have the other children participate in water 

play. We will also have Funday Friday (see attached for a schedule of events). 

The state has approved that we can take nature walks so the non-vehicular 

excursion form needs to be filled out and we will also have this on file if and when 

we start to walk to Baskin Robbins.  

In order for things to run smoothly on Monday June 1st, we will have a drop off on 

Thursday May 28 between 9-12, so that you may drop off the following items.  

Your child may not start camp until I have received all paperwork.  

•  a new application for each child 

• Water Activity Authorization Form 

• Non-Vehicular Excursion Form 

• authorization for Topical products (only for those in diapers) 

• an extra set of clothes, this must include shirt, shorts, underwear, and socks. 

The clothes need to be placed in a Ziploc bag labeled with your child’s name. 

• Summer Fee $100 per child 

• Tuition can be paid on Monday morning 



Unfortunately, we will not be able to allow anyone to eat breakfast at school.  

Please be sure to feed your child(ren) at home before arriving at school. 

If your child is bringing a blanket for nap, the blanket must be small enough to be 

folded and fit in their cubby.  The blankets will also be sent home every Friday so 

that you can wash them and return them on Monday.   

All forms can be found on our website:  www.weefriendsprekinder.com 

Once on our page go to the enrollment section where all forms will be uploaded 

for you to print out and bring to school.   

All children must wear their uniforms each day.  Uniforms consists of Khaki shorts, 

navy shirts, socks, and Velcro tennis shoes.  If your child comes in any other type of 

shoes, they will not be allowed to stay at school. 

For those children that will be participating in water play, they need to come to 

school dressed in their bathing suits with sunscreen applied (we do not apply 

sunscreen) and bring their uniform and a towel to school.  

Do not forget everyone must arrive at school no later than 9:30, unfortunately if 

you arrive at 9:31, your child will not be allowed to attend for the day. Here is our 

schedule for the week: 

Monday    Water Day 

Tuesday    Water Day and Snowballs 

Wednesday    Water Day 

Thursday    Baskin Robbins 

Friday    FUNDAY FRIDAY  
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